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“Any opinions, findings, and conclusions or recommendations expressed in this publication are 
those of the author(s) and do not necessarily reflect the views of the IDNR”

“Equal opportunity to participate in programs of the Illinois Department of Natural Resources 
(IDNR) and those funded by the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Services and other agencies is available to 
all individuals regardless of race, sex, national origin, disbility, age, religion, or other non-merit 
factors. If you believe you have been discriminated against, contact the funding source’s civil 
rights office and/or the Equal Employment Opportunity Officer, IDNR, One Natural Resources 
Way, Springfield, IL 62702-1271; 217/785-0067; TTY 217/782-9175”


